
From: Takei, Kevin@Wildlife
To: Buckman, Michael@Waterboards; tmberliner@duanemorris.com; bjohnson@tu.org;

jbuse@biologicaldiversity.org; "bjleneve@att.net"
Cc: Kuenzi, Nicole@Waterboards; Mitterhofer, Conny@Waterboards; Farwell Jensen, Jane@Waterboards
Subject: RE: WATER RIGHT APPLICATION 30166 OF EL SUR RANCH, BIG SUR RIVER IN MONTEREY COUNTY
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2019 3:46:33 PM
Attachments: ltr.to.SWRCB.signed.pdf

To Mr. Buckman and the Service List:

Attached is El Sur Ranch and CDFW’s update regarding outreach to the other hearing participants.

Thank you,
Kevin Takei
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March 14, 2019 

Ms. Tam M. Doduc, Board Member 
State Water Resources Control Board 
PO Box 100 
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100 

RE: Water Right Application 30166 of El Sur Ranch, Big Sur River, Monterey County 

Dear Ms. Doduc: 

El Sur Ranch ("ESR") and the California Department of Fish and Wildlife ("CDFW") are 
updating you on the status of conversations with other hearing participants concerning the 
settlement terms reached by ESR and CDFW. By our correspondence to you dated January 31, 
2019, we stated that we would reach out to the other hearing participants and report back to you 
within 45 days. So far ESR and CDFW shared their written settlement terms with the other 
participants. Unfortunately, the soonest that a meeting with all the parties could occur is April 4, 
2019. We will provide you an update on these outreach efforts by April 30, 2019. In the 
meantime, please do not hesitate to contact either of the parties with questions about this letter. 

Very truly yours, 

J lie-Anne Ansley, Co 
anch 

Kevin Takei, Counsel for California 
Department of Fish and Wildlife 
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